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Miracle at Kindinye (Continued from last month) 

     Last month we spoke of Godfrey from Kindinye who had gone mad after cutting and burning down a 

ritual tree used for many years by the local witchdoctors. Four years later, he became a born-again 

Christian and was set free from the bondage of satan. He along with other believers prayed for his 

marriage which God eventually restored. 

     The new home that God gave he & his wife was constructed and the church people came to dedicate it 

to God. They also at that time prayed for a duka (a storefront) to be able to bring in money to sustain the 

family... And God answered! 

     Here again is their home, but now the duka has been built unto its end facing the road. The people in 

their village will be able to buy maize flour, sugar, cooking oil and more. God is a prayer answering God 

Who is faithful to those who dedicate their lives to serving the true God! 

 

TRIUMPHANT GRACE ACADEMY 

     Our update, Triumphant Grace Academy construction continues its path to be completed before the 

January 28th deadline. The roofing has been installed and the plastering of all outside and inside walls 

have been completed. The tiling of the classrooms is being done now and we plan to finish the floors by 

the 14th of January. What is needed next is finishing the steps, veranda, handrailing and painting the inside 

and outside of the building. Then the installation of all the children’s desks, teacher tables and all other  

classroom necessities. 
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Prayer Requests:  

➢ Pray for our Pastor’s wife, Purity who is recovering from sickness and much weight loss. 

She went down to 84 lbs. from normal weight of 105 lbs. 

➢ $5,800 is needed to complete our classrooms construction and prepare each classroom 

with a teacher desk and student table-benches. The Kenyan government is requiring that 

we have all construction completed and everything in place before January 28th 2023. 

 

If you would like to help or make a donation, please send to:  

FLMK 1219 Vera Cruz Street Mission, TX 78572  OR  You can donate through our website: 

www.fulllifeministrykenya.com  

Please use our email to reply, ask questions or comment: fulllifeministrykenya@gmail.com  

Mungu akubariki, (God Bless you,)  

Kenny Chivington (Bishop) 956-578-2683  

Getrude Kabei (Editor)  

Dawn Chivington (Kenya Children & Women’s Director) 956-566-7319 
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